
Maryland Senate - Education, Energy and the Environment Committee

Chair: Brian J. Feldman
Vice Chair: Cheryl C. Kagan 

Senate Bill 0444 - State Board of Electricians - Limited Energy 
Contractors and Limited Energy Integrators - Licensing

Position: Oppose

The Baltimore DC Metro Building Trades Council opposes SB 0444. 
Every contractor or individual installing wiring that will connect to an 
electrical service shall be licensed and insured per Maryland state 
codes and regulations. This is a public safety issue. We stand in 
solidarity with the International Brotherhood of Electrical Workers in 
opposition to the bill. 

We ask the Committee for an unfavorable report. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Jeffry Guido 
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